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Allow me to begin by saying Thank You for the opportunity to have input into the
decision making process. However after reviewing the 1400 page report as disseminated
by SDG&E / Sempra; I have several concerns.

The information passed from SDG&E / Sempra to the general public through the public
meetings (I attended 2 myself) held in several communities did not match the information
contained in their 1400 page report. It appears the SSRL indicates there are 3- 250 KVA
power lines, 1- 500 KVA power line and 1- 1,000 KVA power line all coming into San
Diego from the east. Also contained in the report is reference to Arizona and Mexico as
being the originating location of the electrical power that will be transmitted into San
Diego.

It appears there is also a problem with the formula used by SDG&E / Sempra to drive the
power numbers and amperage requirements at the source of the transmission to carry out
the transmission. The 1,000 Mega Watts transmission would require 500,000 volts with
2,000 amps at the source to have the 1,000 Mega Watts at the destination. I do know the
basic formula E = I/R can not be altered.

There is also the concern of Forest Iires being started by the corona and / or arching of
the power lines. To date there have been a minimum of 6 fires started by SDG&E /
Sempra. There is not adequate (100%) proof to substantiate this.

‘Please provide to me the data and formulas used by SDG&E / Sempra to reach their
conclusions. ‘

On another note the EIR/EIS conducted by SDG&E / Sempra was not thorough. There
are many different types of plant and animal species which were not included in the
study. Currently across the property 406-200-10, 12, 14, 15 there is a butterfly migration
occurring. The lack of any representation by environmental personnel is distressing at the
least. We have many different birds such as: Golden Eagle, Twrkey Vulture, Red Tailed
Hawk, Coopers Hawk, Barn Owl, 12 Varieties of Humming Bird, Road Runner,
Mountain Quail, Chukka, Swallows plus more, which also were not represented in the
report.

I will conclude by requesting the CPUC to direct the Sunrise Power Link be moved to the
area designated by the CPUC (south of the border) when SDG&E attempted to justify
their transmission lines this past year. I would also request an environmental report on the
country or state SDG&E intends to exploit, for their power requirement. I believe
Arizona and Mexico were both named as suppliers of power in the SRRL. Again Thank
You for the opportunity to have input.

Charles A. Jerney
1604 Star Valley Rd.
Alpine, Ca. 91901
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and Bureau of Land Management (BLM)

Comments on the EIR/EIS

Proposed Sunrise Powerlink Project
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*Please print. Your name, address, and comments become public information and may be released o interested parties if requested.

Please either deposit this sheet at the sign-in table hefore you leave today, or fold, stamp, and mail. Insert
additional sheets if needed. Comments must be received by April 11, 2008. Comments may also be faxed to
the project hotline at (866) 711-3106 or emailed to sunrise@aspeneg.com.




